
From: Lake, Steven
To: 'PSimpson@sclac.state.sc.us' <PSimpson@sclac.state.sc.us>
CC: Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>

Date: 8/31/2006 2:50:10 PM
Subject: Victims Assistance Programs

Mr. Simpson,

Ms. Adams, Executive Director of the SC Department of Motor Vehicles, asked me to send you an email regarding the letter 
received from Mr. George Schroeder dated August 29, 2006. At this time, DMV does not have a role in providing victim 
services.

Ms. Adams will be sending you a letter indicating that DMV does not have a role, but wanted me to get this information to you 
via email today. If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to call me at 803-896-3851.

Steven Lake
Support Services Administrator
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